

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318.

30 April 2020

Nursery Hill Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers,

This is the end of the sixth week where we're all adhering to Government guidelines of staying at home as much as possible, washing our hands, and keeping social distance.

We just wanted you all to know that we are not enjoying this time away from the school. We are always thinking about you, we hope that you are all safe and healthy.



We miss your stories. We miss your smiles. We miss you.

We are missing our school with all the energy that you bring. Keep yourselves safe and well and we hope to see you all soon.



Parents and carers can contact the Local Authority if they have any concerns or queries over the weeks ahead.

You can contact the Local Authority on the new parental helpline on **01926 412021** from 08:00 to 18:00 or check the Council's website for further information.

The parent and carer webpage can be found

here- https://schools.warwickshire.gov.uk/coronavirus/coronavirus-advice-parents/1

VE Day

Friday 8th May is a Bank Holiday where we commemorate 75 years since the end of World War Two. The 75th anniversary will provide our nation, and our friends around the world an opportunity to reflect on the enormous sacrifice, courage and determination of people from all walks of life who saw us through this dark and terrifying period.

To commemorate this with our Nursery Hill family we are asking that you spend some of your time next week making some red, white and blue bunting to hang up at the front of your house on VE day. On that day hold all the people who sacrificed their lives in your heart and mind.



Physical Education

Think Active are offering support to parents and pupils to keep active through their website and social media. Please follow the link below to find some exercises and challenges that will help keep you fit. http://www.thinkactive.org/wethinkactive/kids-active-learning/a-z-challenge/







Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318.

Class Dojo



Class Teachers are uploading activities and learning on a daily basis.
Children need to access and complete all the activities provided.
Please make sure that you share all your learning, some families have been uploading photographs and videos, I have enjoyed looking at them and I am really proud that you are continuing with your learning.





Free School Meals

If you feel that you are eligible for Free School Meals, please access the link below and make an application:

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals

Please keep school informed if successful via email: admin2001@welearn365.com

Communication

We like to keep in touch so can I ask parents to check their mobiles and the school website regularly for any updates or information.



Some useful phone numbers

<u>Coventry and Warwickshire Mental Health</u>- 0800 616 171 – a free 24/7 confidential helpline providing emotional support

Samaritans (24/7 service) - 116 123

National Domestic Abuse Helpline - 0808 2000 247 (www.nationaldahelpline.org.uk/)

<u>Text SHOUT</u> to 85258 in the UK to text with a trained Crisis Volunteer.

Mind promote mental health Phone: 0300 123 3393

<u>Childline</u> Phone: 0800 1111 for Childline for children (24-hour helpline) 0808 800 5000 for adults concerned about a child (24-hour helpline)

Cruse Bereavement Care Phone: 0808 808 1677

Yours sincerely,

Ms J Clarke



